To whom it may concern: We are Rl residents living at 111 Hanover Street Warwick, 02886 and we have
a home at 38 Jamestown Blvd, Narragansett 02882. We strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the
current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for our URI students. Renting to these URI
students has been something that has been done for decades in RI.

If you should need additional information, please let us know.

Thank- you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michelle and Daniel Furlong

Sent from my iPhone



